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itself, the offspring spending their early lives in the safe
and sheltered river waters. He estimated that there are
about 15 species of whaler shark common to Western Australian
waters, some growing up to 12 fect in length.

This report is indeed interesting, when it might be
remembered that another authority on sharks, the late
David G. Stecad, who studied sharks and their habits for
50 years, attributed the major shark attacks on human beings
in Australian waters to the whaler sharks and not to grey
nurse or tiger sharks as is somctimes reported.

POSSUMS IN THE GERATDTON DISTRICT

Inspector A.V. Green, lately of Geraldton, has
passed on a report he has had from an employee of the Main
Roads Department on the occurrence of fair numbers of Brush-
tailed Possums (Trichosurus vulpecula) along the Greenough
River juet above the Geraldton highway bridge. Mr. Green was
also told that there were a few along the Bowes River on the
road into Horrocks Beach. About six months ago, when a tree
was bulldozed, a possum had been found in it with a young one
elinging to 1it.

In recent yecars possums appear to have increased from
the near-extinction of the early fifties, but very few reports
are received of their occurrcnce north of Bullsbrook.



